
 
 

 

TMR/tp 
 
5 October 2023 
   
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: ‘Love Languages’ MFL – Thursday 16 November 2023 
Venue: School Hall @ 6pm 
 
Each year we hold a series of Parent Information Evenings.   This ‘Love Languages’ evening is 
open to all, but is particularly useful for parents of year 7 and 8 students, with a view to supporting 
linguists in achieving their potential.  You do not need to have any prior language knowledge - 
just the ‘can-do’ attitude to help your budding linguists learn, revise and enjoy their language 
learning journey. 
 
Learn to love the languages that surround us every day through interactive sessions with 
experienced MFL teachers. There will be an overview of the language curriculum, support for 
language learning, including online resources and ways to enhance and enrice your childs 
language skills.   
 
The evening will begin at 6.00pm in the School Hall.  
 
If you would like to attend the session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page: HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Russell 
Director of Learning - MFL 
 

https://lovelanguages2023.eventbrite.co.uk/

